
 

 

Ref. No. 10 dated 02.02.2021 
         Union Europeene de Cyclisme 

         UEC Electoral and Voting  
         Monitoring Commission 
          
         Sent by e-mail only 
 
 
Candidature for the UEC Management Board 

 

Dear Mr. President and General Secretary, the Belarusian Cycling Federation 

would like to present the candidature of Ms. Natallia Tsyllinskaya for the UEC 

Management Board at the next Congress of the UEC, which will take place on the 6th 

of March 2021.  

Please find attached: 

- Curriculum Vitae and Presentation of the candidate; 

- UCI licenses of Ms. Tsylinskaya for 2020, 2021 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mikhail Dvarakou, Vice-President  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

TSYLINSKAYA Natallia  

 

 

Date of Birth: 30.08.1975  

Nationality: Belarusian  

Place of birth: Minsk, Belarus  

 
 

 

Education:  

1992 – High School № 128 in Minsk graduated 

1999 – Belarusian State University of Physical Culture and Sports 

 

Work experience:  

1990-1991  Member of the USSR National Team 

1991-1992 Athlete-instructor in the BSSR Committee on Physical Culture and Sports 

1992-1996 The Republic of Belarus national team member 

1999-2012 Athlete-instructor of the national team of the Republic of Belarus 

2013-2017 Sports director in Minsk Cycling Club Ltd 

Since 2015 President of the Belarusian Cycling Federation 

2017-2020  Director of the Republican Olympic Cycling Training Center 

Since 2020 State coach of the Republican Olympic Cycling Training Center 

 

Achievements: 

2000-2006  8-time world champion 

2004   Bronze medalist of Olympic Games 

2000-2008  28-time world cup winner  

2001   Honored Master of Sports of the Republic of Belarus 

2005   Award of the President of the Republic of Belarus ”Sports Olympus“ 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Dear cycling colleagues and friends, 

 

I am proud to have an opportunity to present my candidature for the UEC Management 

Board for the first time in my life. Now, after getting my own life experience in cycling as a 

rider, coach, sport director and President of Belarusian Cycling Federation I am sure we can 

improve cycling and lead our sport to a higher level. 

 

I was closely involved in the organisation of big international cycling events in Minsk such 

as 2013 UCI Elite Track World Championships, 2018 and 2019 Track World Cups, 2009 

UEC U23 Track European Championships, 2012 UEC Track Masters European 

Championships, UCI road and track cycling competitions in 2014-2019. In cooperation with 

the UEC General Secretary Enrico della Casa and technical delegate Vladimiros Petsas we 

have managed to transform the cycling competitions in the 2nd European Games 2019 in 

Minsk in a bright and wonderful holiday for thousands of supporters. 

 

Looking back, I am really proud to be part of these events that left a mark on cycling history 

and contributed to establish the UEC as a respected sports federation focused on the future. 

 

Our new challenge is the first ever Super Cycling European Championships that we planned 

to organize together with the UEC in 2021. Due to the postponement of the Tokyo Olympic 

Games and related changes in the 2021 international cycling calendar we had to make a 

difficult decision to move the UEC Super Cycling European Championships to 2025. You 

can believe me, Belarus will host not only the biggest cycling competitions in Europe, but 

also European-wide event for all cycling amateurs and their families. 

 

As a woman, I have placed much emphasis on women’s cycling. As a member of the UEC 

Management I intend to move forward in this direction, support and promote women’s 

cycling which is developing rapidly and deserves more attention from our side. 

 

 

I’m asking you for your support and your vote at the forthcoming elections. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Natallia Tsylinskaya 

 

 

 


